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Harelawn Residents Environment Group is objecting to Harelawn Infil Housing Phase 2
currently being proposed by South Dublin County Council on the following grounds.

1. Lack of consultation.
To date there has been no consultation with local residents. Harelawn Residents
Environment Group worked closely with Paddy De Roe in regards to Phase 1 Infill
Housing. In stark contrast to that we only received notification of this development by
Des English who contacted Harelawn Residents Environment Group at the request of
Eamonn Gallagher, Estate Management Officer.
Housing Construction within SDCC is aware we worked closely with Paddy De Roe
during construction of Phase 1 Infill housing, yet made no effort to contact residents
regarding this current proposed infill development. This calls into question the
commitment of SDCC to consult with residents at as early a stage as possible, and we are
disappointed at the ‘accidental” way Harelawn Residents Environment Group found out
about this proposed Phase 2 Infill Housing Development.

2. Proximity of Phase 2 Infill Housing to Phase 1 Housing.
Harelawn Residents Environment Group is concerned at the close proximity of the
proposed housing to the new housing which has been built. This raises a number of issues
such as privacy of residents (in the new houses), access to Coldcut land which in turn
pertains to anti social activity currently taking place and to which residents have been in
discussion with CIE.

3. Residents Safety.
Close proximity of proposed housing to the Coldcut Road raises a number of issues.
Residents living in the new housing have a number of very young children and have
already raised safety issues with Harelawn Residents Environment Group. It is very
likely that the Phase 2 Housing would also have a number of young children residing in
them. Safely issues need to be discussed in detail with residents as the Coldcut road is
now a four lane road if you include the Quality Bus Corridors on both sides of the road. It
is not far off being a dual carriageway on residents’ doorsteps and a number of deaths
have already occurred at this road.

4. Harelawn Park.

Land at the curvature of this road will be joy riders paradise, allowing easy access to
the Coldcut land and Coldcut road and will do nothing to solve current problems.
Indeed it will exacerbate matters creating a haven for anti social behaviour and
making life a misery for residents living on either side.
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C/0 33 Harelawn Park
Clondalkin
Dublin 22.
Tel: 6231474
23rd May 2006.
Dear Mr Murphy,

Please find attached, objections to Proposed Infill Housing Development Phase 2 at
Harelawn Grove/ Park.

As outlined in the attached document, we have a number of concerns regarding the
proposed development and are disappointed at the accidental manner in which we
became aware of it, particularly in light of the fact that we worked closely with Housing
Construction regarding the Phase 1 Development.

We have received no detailed plans to date, only basic drawings, which has also been of
concern to our Environment Group.

Yours Sincerely,

Elizabeth Doyle (Secretary Harelawn Residents Environment Group)

C/C Paddy De Roe
Des English
All local councillors.




